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On June 9, 2003, NXLD Company d/b/a Nextel Long Distance (Nextel), a competitive telecommunications company, filed an Application to Cancel its Certificate of Authority and Tariffs.  Nextel was granted certificate of service authority to provide interexchange telecommunications service on July 30, 1998, in Case No. TA-98-560.  According to the Application, Nextel has no customers in the State of Missouri and has ceased operations so cancellation of its certificate will not be detrimental to the public interest.  

The Staff has no objection to the request for cancellation and recommends that the Commission issue an order to cancel Nextel’s certificate of service authority to provide interexchange telecommunications service, as well as the accompanying tariff.  The Staff is unaware of any other filing which affects or which would be affected by this proposal.

 FORMCHECKBOX 
The Company is not delinquent in filing an annual report and paying the PSC assessment. 

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 The Company is delinquent.    

( FORMCHECKBOX 
 No annual report   FORMCHECKBOX 
 Unpaid PSC assessment.  Amount owed:   )
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